
New Mexico Music Commission 
promoting New Mexico’s rich and diverse music heritage 

Orientation 8 | Email Q&A and Digital Acknowledgment 

Please endeavor to complete prior to attending your first public commission meeting. 

Email Q&A 

✔  Choose one of the following:  

1. Click here {email} to email Thomas the list of questions you compiled while 
working through this orientation. He’ll email you answers and/or call you to 
discuss.  

2. In the event you have no questions, click here {email} to send Thomas an 
email informing him you’ve completed the orientation and have no 
questions. 

Digital Acknowledgment 

✔  The above email will serve as digital acknowledgement that you have completed the 
new commissioner orientation and read all supporting materials. 

Congratulations 

You’ve completed your music commission digital orientation! Thank you for taking the time to 
familiarize yourself with these materials and history. 
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